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Wednesday 12th June 2024 
 

Cuffley Camp Activity Centre-19th-21st June 2024- Final Arrangements 
 

Dear parents and Carers,  
 
We are fortunate enough to be leaving for our exciting residential visit to Cuffley Camp 
Activity Centre next Wednesday! Hopefully, we will have good weather! This letter is to inform 
you of some last-minute details and to answer any questions you may still have.  
 
The journey out and back 
 
The coach will be leaving South Harringay at 9:30am on Wednesday morning. Children should 
arrive at school at the normal time, where they will be registered and supported to load their 
bags onto the coach! Please feel free to return to school at approximately 9:25am, to say 
goodbye and wish the children a fun time!  We are due to arrive at Cuffley Camp Activity 
Centre by approximately 10 :30am; the children will be able to refresh themselves with a snack 
and a drink, therefore, a bottle of water and a small, light snack will be plenty for the journey. 
Ensure that the snack does not include nuts.  
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness and you are providing them with travel sickness 
tablets, please make sure that they have taken their tablet before they arrive at school at 
8:55am.  
 
On the Friday, we leave Cuffley Camp at 3:30pm and aim to be back at school by 4:30pm. On 
the journey, we will keep in contact with the school in order to provide a more precise arrival 
time. You will be updated via our text messaging system.  
 
Medicine 
 
Any prescribed medicine that your child needs must be clearly labelled with your child’s name 
and handed in to their class teacher during registration on Wednesday morning. We will issue 
medication as per your instructions.  
 
Likewise, if you are providing your child with a travel sickness tablet for the return journey, 
ensure that is clearly labelled and handed to the class teacher.  
 
Electronic items and valuables 
 
To avoid loss or damage, no mobile phones, handheld games, digital cameras, or any other 
valuable devices, are to be brought on the trip. Similarly, any jewellery should be left at home.  
We shall ensure that we take plenty of photographs of the children throughout the experience.  
 



 

 

Luggage 
 
Please ensure that you pack according to the attached kit list. Do not forget to pack a few 
extra pairs of underwear!  Additionally, please ensure that you provide your child with a clearly 
labelled, re-fillable drinking bottle that can be taken along with them on activities. I have 
attached another copy of the kit list to this letter.  
 
There is always the possibility of children getting wet during activities; please pack some bin 
liners, or sturdy carrier bags for dirty, or wet clothes.  
 
We will be in regular contact with the school and you will receive daily text messages, via our 
online system, to keep you updated as to how the children are getting on. I’m sure that you will 
agree that this will be a fabulous experience for the children- one we hope they will treasure!  
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Kelli  
Assistant Head 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 


